
Sault Tribe Board of Directors approves compensation for COVID Clinic and Testing Events  
  
At the Aug. 17 Sault Tribe Board of Directors meeting, it was decided that all team members who worked 
at a Sault Tribe COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic or COVID-19 testing event would be compensated $250 per 
event worked.  
  
This applies to any team member who had a hand in these events from set up, to scheduling, to working 
the events and clinics themselves. These clinics have been a great success having given out 12,904 
vaccinations thus far and they could not have gone forward without the help of all those behind the 
scenes as well as those on the front lines.  
  
It is our strong belief that this work should not go unnoticed and we ask for your patience while we gather 
the information needed to assure that each individual is accounted for.  
 
 


